
 
 
 

CARL ALBERT ACT TESTING DATE RESCHEDULED 
 
Carl Albert State College serves as an ACT testing site for area students.  The Coordinator has 
received the below correspondence: 
 
 
Dear Test Coordinator,  
  
ACT has decided to reschedule the April 4, 2020 National ACT® test date to our June 13 and July 18 
test dates in response to concerns regarding the spread of the coronavirus (COVID-19). 
  
ACT will be notifying registered students directly in the next few days, informing them of the 
postponement and providing instructions for next steps. 
 
We will be in contact with you in the days ahead as we work to plan for June and July, where we will 
need to build capacity to accommodate April examinees. 
 
Our primary concern right now is the safety of students and testing staff. We hope you and your 
loved ones are healthy and safe during this challenging time.  
Regards, 
 
Shane King 
Vice President, Global Channel 

 

Please contact Marsha Caughern at 918-647-1200 with any questions.   
 


